

Executive Principal: Mr L Smith Associate Principal: Mrs S Eathorne

Believe Engage Aspire Nurture your child's FIELD of dreams

19th September 2019

Dear Parents/Carers

When you bring your child into Nursery each morning or afternoon please can we ask that you do not go into the corridor leading to the toilet area with them.

We ask that this is strictly adhered to as safeguarding at Beanfield is a priority. If your child does need to access the toilets please seek support from a member of staff.

Thank you

Miss Helen Cross and the Nursery Team

Nurturing the citizens of tomorrow through our Community Code:

Freedom **Tolerance** Responsibility Respect **Pride**